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  Term 3 Week 3 7th August 2019 

COMING EVENTS 

Monday 5th August - Friday 30th August 
Five Cent Round-up  

Wednesday 14th August 
2020 Kindergarten Parent Information Session - 6.00pm 

Thursday 15th August 
Community Wellbeing Launch Day 

Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th August 
Parent Teacher Interviews 

Wednesday 21st August  
Newcastle Permanent Maths Competition (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Thursday 22nd August 
Book Parade 

Friday 23rd August  
2020 Year 7 Cardiff High School GATS Testing 

Wednesday 28th - Friday 30th August 
Stage 2 Excursion  - Morisset 

 
P&C MEETINGS 

Our next meeting will be held on  
Tuesday 13th August 2019 at 6pm in the 

staffroom. 

Permission Notes and  
Payments Due 

Stage 2 Excursion $259 
Final balance OVERDUE 

Zone Athletics Carnival $10 
OVERDUE 

Year 6 High School Enrichment Activities 
Note OVERDUE 

PSSA $50 
1st Instalment $25 OVERDUE 
2nd Instalment $25 OVERDUE 

Stage 3 Excursion $345  
Note and $50 Deposit OVERDUE 

Matific $11 
OVERDUE 

Voluntary Contribution $40 

Principal’s Message 

Reminder 
WELLBEING LAUNCH DAY FOR PARENTS & 

COMMUNITY MEMBERS 
NEXT WEEK -  Thursday 15th August 

Following on from the success of our Student Wellbeing 
Launch Day in Term 2, we are holding a Parent and 
Community Wellbeing Launch Day on Thursday, August 
15th. This day will be held in a similar format to our 
previous launch day for the students; however this time 
instead of the staff telling the students about our wellbeing 
changes, the students will be teaching you. 

Our day will begin with open classrooms where you will be 
able to see the start of our classroom renovations and 
changes in learning spaces. Our students will follow their 
normal daily routine during this first session and you will 
be able to join in and help them as they learn. 

After this we will move to the Hall to begin the wellbeing 
focus for the day. Please see the flyer attached for the 
order of events. All community members and students will 
be given a free sausage sizzle lunch and there will also be 
a coffee van available for adults to purchase their own 
coffees from 11am - 12pm. Please note that all coffees will 
need to be consumed in the area surrounding the coffee 
van in order to ensure student safety. 

Opportunities like this launch day support student 
wellbeing by nurturing the positive and respectful 
relationships between students and teachers and also by 
fostering in our students a sense of belonging to the 
school and community. Please join us for a memorable 
day with our students. 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Interviews are being held on Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th 
August. Online bookings will be opened from 
Thursday 8th August from 9am and information on how to 
book is included further in this Bulletin. Online booking 
may also be done via the office if you are unable to book 
online yourself. Remember if you are unable to meet with 
your child’s teacher during the above times you can 
negotiate an alternative date that suits you both.  

 

Have a fantastic week everyone & enjoy the sunshine!  

Allyson Corrigan 

Principal 
Cardiff North Public School  
A proud member of the Cardiff Community of Schools 



ZONE ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Well done to our Zone Athletics team who 

performed so brilliantly yesterday at the Crossroads 

Zone Athletics Carnival.   

Congratulations to the following students who have 

made it into the Crossroads Zone Athletics team to 

compete in the upcoming Regional Carnival: 

Marcus F (1500m & 800m), Braydon P (1500m), 

Asamoah A (1500m, 800m, 200m & relay), Jake M 

(200m, 100m & relay), Marley P (shot-put & relay), 

Jaxon B (relay), Mia W (shot-put) and Atalina P 

(shot-put). 

All of the students should be very proud not only of 

the efforts they put into their events but also for 

their impeccable behaviour representing our school 

so beautifully. 

FIVE CENT ROUND UP 

Thank you for supporting this year’s P&C 

Fundraising event - the Five Cent Round Up! The 

class who brings in the most 5 cent coins 

throughout August will receive a pizza and ice 

cream party.  A daily “scoreboard” is being updated 

and displayed in the window of the office building. 

Currently 5/6P are in the lead, followed by 1/2L and 

1/2M. 

 

2020 KINDERGARTEN PARENT 

INFORMATION SESSION 

Parents of children starting Kindergarten next year 

are invited to an information session on Wednesday 

14th August at 6pm in the Library. 

 

ROAD SAFETY 

Please be mindful of dropping your child to school 

safely. Road safety is everyone’s responsibility. If 

your child is getting out of a vehicle to come to 

school, please ensure they are getting out of the car 

on the kerb side.  Also, please ensure that they are 

walking to the crossing or into the school safely via 

the front pedestrian gate. 

NEWCASTLE PERMAMENT MATHS 

COMPETITION 

Each year our Stage 3 students participate in the 

Newcastle Permanent Maths competition. This is 

something that our school pays for to assist us to 

recognise gifted students in Maths. This year’s 

competition will be held on Wednesday 21st 

August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA 

Cardiff North had the bye last Friday. This weeks 

games are away against Cardiff Public School. 

Good luck to all of our teams! 

 



CANTEEN NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

We still urgently need volunteers for 
Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays 
or the canteen is at risk of closing on 

these days. 
 

Menu Additions / Price Changes 
 

Popcorn Cups (Freshly popped)  -  30cents 

Twista Bolognese -    $3.00 

Chocolate Muffins -    $1.50 

 

Please note that the canteen will be closed on 
Thursday 15th August for the Community Wellbeing 
Launch Day.  

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Thursday 8th August Monique Anderson 

Friday 9th August Kristy Hobson 

Monday 12th August  Renee Freeman 

Tuesday 13th August 
Bec Forbes 

Diana Kingsland 

Wednesday  14th August Volunteer Needed 

Thursday 15th August 

CANTEEN CLOSED 
FOR COMMUNITY 

WELLBEING LAUCH 
DAY 

Friday 16th August Volunteer Needed 









5 Cent coins 

Howdy Partners, 

It’s time for the 5 Cent 

Round up! 
 

So bring those pesky 5 cent 

coins in  

From Monday 5th August 

and help your class win a  

pizza and ice cream 

 party! 



 

TERM 4 REWARD 
Students will be soon be voting for the Term 4 Reward. The choices are bubble soccer, water play on the 
oval or whole school free time. 



Wednesday 
14th Aug 
6:00pm  
Library 

Parent Information Session 
You will be introduced to our dedicated staff, who will present visual 
snapshots of what we offer our students at Cardiff North. You will be 
provided with a ‘welcome pack’ and meet our school wellbeing mascots. 
 

Tuesday  
10th Sept 
9.30-11am 
Library 

Parent & Child Sessions 
Students will meet  their buddies and enjoy a tour of our school. They will 
be introduced to our mascots for their first lunch and play time at our 
school. Parents will have the opportunity to explore healthy lunchbox 
options from a ‘Good for Kids’ healthy eating advisor. 
 

Thursday  
19th Sept 
9.30-11am 
Hall 

Literacy & Numeracy  
Parents will learn about the Early Action for Success Initiative. K-2 
students begin school with a strong team of staff who ensure their 
continual improvement. The role of the Instructional Leader and 
Interventionist K-2 is complimented by our learning support team. 
Scholastic book packs will be distributed. 
Classroom Visit 
Children will experience a variety of activities which will support them in a 
smooth transition to kindergarten. Opportunities to develop relationships 
with other students will occur in a highly supportive environment. 
 

Tuesday 
24th Sept 
2-3pm 
Hall 

Wellbeing Information 
School wellbeing procedures will be communicated to parents. Our 
learning support team will provide information on school readiness and 
support programs. 
Classroom visit 
 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 
2-3pm 
Kindergarten Room 

Kinder Transition Days 
Students will experience full kindergarten style lessons during these visits 
with support from their buddies and the orientation team. 

Dates: Thursdays 17th, 24th and 31st of October and 
Tuesdays the 5th, 12th and 19th of November.  
 


